
Young Lives: We’re planning and 
serving a meal for the families in 
Young Lives next Thursday, March 
27th. Refer to the Welcome Center   
for bringing items if you signed up.   
We only need 1 more helper so let  
Ruby know if you want to volunteer.            

Shoebox Collection: The March    
Operation Christmas Child items in-
clude Men’s winter hats and gloves. 
Our first pop can drive is in 2 weeks 
Sunday, March 30th so bring in any 
cans to donate that day to help us pay 
the fall shipping costs for Shoeboxes. 

Outdoor Clean-Up Day: On Satur-
day, April 5th at 9:30am we’re having a 
Church Clean-Up day. Bring gloves, 
yard tools and wheelbarrows and come 
help us spruce things up outside.   

Easter Breakfast: We’re having an  

Easter Breakfast during class time on 
Sunday, April 20th. See the Welcome 
Center to sign-up to bring breakfast  
dishes to share. 

Food Pantry: We could use help stock-
ing the Food Pantry for future distribu-
tions. Needs include Jello, canned pine-
apple, and Rice Side dishes. 

Furniture Needed: We are in need of a 
bookshelf. Please see Diane Wanous if 
you have one you’d be willing to donate. 

Happy  

St Patrick’s        

    Day 

WRCC Family Celebrations:     
Happy Birthday to Reid Weckerly on 
Saturday. Congratulations to you! 

Ladies Class: Ladies Class is Tuesday 
at 10am.  

Wednesday Night Bible Study. Our 
bible study is Wednesday at 6:30pm.               

Agape Dinner: Join us next Sunday, 
March 23rd for Agape Dinner, a time 
of fellowship, worship, and a shared 
meal. A provided dinner will nourish 
our bodies, while our worship will cen-
ter on the Lord’s Supper, reminding us 
of Christ’s presence among us. This is 
an opportunity to gather as the early 
church did—sharing food, faith, and 
community around the table. All are 
welcome to come, eat, and experience  
the grace of God in a meaningful way. 
See the newsletter for more details.                                         

Our Vision Statement 

We are a church family growing in the knowledge 

and love of God, committed to unity, pursuing  

godly character, and becoming the hands and feet 

of Jesus in our community.  

Elders      Church Office 
Loran Brown — 989-980-8909       Phone — 989-835-8559 

Lee Dresden — 989-837-0888  Email — wrccoffice@gmail.com 

Adam Joseph — 989-948-7650 

*Mark Wanous — 989-600-0748  

*Chairmen of the Month   1123 E. Wheeler Street 

     Midland, MI 48642 

Preaching Minister 

Adam Davis — 757-561-7576 

adavis.minister@gmail.com 

Office Days: Monday—Friday  Call to make appointments or set one up at site below: 

https://calendly.com/adavis-minister/60min 
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Question of  the Month 

In what ways does worry challenge or reveal our faith? 

 

Budget Report  

Contributions YTD as of  February -  $23,700   YTD Budget  - $28,332 

Order of  Worship                   

Allen Cardinal— Song Leader 

We’re Marching to Zion 

Welcome —Bill Thena 

       Scripture Reading  -  Isaiah 60:1-3  

I Love to Tell the Story 

There is a Green Hill 

Communion Devotional                         

Joe Chai 

Offering Prayer 

Tell Me the Story of Jesus 

Let the Lower Lights be Burning 
 

Conversation With Children                

Fred Sitter 

(Children Ages 4 -3rd Grade dismissed for 

Christ Kids)  Christ Kids - Stephanie Miller 

“Seasoned & Shining: Living as Salt and      
Light in the World.”    Adam Davis                                           

 
Send the Light 

 
Announcements & Family Time         

Question of the  Month              

Worship Rotation                               
March  16                                                    

Nursery                                                              

Stacie Young and Annabelle Young 

     Medical Ministry                                      

Adam Joseph 

Greeters                                                                 

Donna Anspaugh 

March 23                                                  

Song Leader                                                 

Bill Thena 

                             Welcome                              

                Matt Loree 

 Table Chairman                                                 

Lee Dresden 

 Nursery                                                             

Maddy Kurschat and Stephanie Miller 

Christ’s Kids                                              

Ann Joseph 

Children’s Conversation                       

Aaron Joseph 

Medical Ministry                                                  

Leland McClain 

Greeters                                                                

Bobbie Forgie 

Wheeler Road In Prayer   
 
SALVATION FOR THE LOST 
TRAVELERS — Safe travel on their journeys 
NATIONAL CONCERNS — War on terrorism, wounded warriors,  
our leaders, water shortages around the world, ongoing wars. Prayers for    
civility during this political transition season.  
MISSION CONCERNS — Brazilian missionary team 
MINISTRY CONCERNS — Church family, leadership team, our   
community  
PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR WRCC FAMILY AND FRIENDS       
• Rita Draper (past member) fell on Friday, March 7th and received a partial 

hip replacement. There were plans for her to go to rehab from there.                                                    

• Judy Karl is asking for prayers for a medical issue and for the medical tests 
she is undergoing for it.                          

• Janelle Crandell (Karen Ostergren’s daughter) has been doing well and went 
back to work. She will be receiving 5 rounds of radiation soon to make sure 
they got all the cancer out.                                                                                                           

• Pam Cramer was in the hospital for a kidney issue this week and is now back 
home.                          

Praise                                                                                                      

• Maddy Kurschat says her infusions are working well with her new medica-
tion port.                                                                                                    

• Ann Hotchkiss is out of her stress fracture boot and making progress.                 

• Darrell Adkins (grandfather of Heather Davis) is home from the hospital 
and his blood sugars have improved. 

History Spotlight—Bulletin Article 
        Jim Chilton   •   5th January 1986 - revised 3.13.25   

-As we launch a New Year of service and fellowship, some key goals come to  
 mind as the year unfolds.                                            
-I envision an evangelistic minded church employing every tool at its disposal 
 to bring the lost to Jesus.                                                                                                                    
-I envision a loving and caring fellowship of believers where there is zero  
 destructive negativity in our conversations. 
-I envision a working spirit that challenges every believer to fulfill a    
  ministry. 
-I envision a congregation growing steadily in the Word, making each day      
 a day of enlightenment, wisdom, and understanding.                                                  
-I envision a  fellowship that makes prayer a central part of every activity. 
-I envision a praising family that finds ways to elevate others as we are  
 being elevated “in the Lord.”   
-1986 is a significant year in our campaign for life.  May this year be your  
  greatest year of service rendered to our Lord. 
-Remember, WRCC is a TEAM (Together Evangelizing and Ministering) to the 
 glory of God!     (In March of 1986 the Church moved  into our current building on Wheeler St.) 

 
 
 


